
MUSIC PROGRAM ANNOUNCEMENT! 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

The 2
nd

 and 3rd Grade Music Concert will be on the big stage in the Newton High School Auditorium! 

(800 East 4
th

 Street South) Our program date is Thursday, March 15
th

, with staggered performance times. 

Thomas Jefferson and Woodrow Wilson Elementary students will be singing together. 

 

2
nd

 Grade:  Arrive at 5:45 pm; Perform at 6:00 pm 

3
rd

 Grade:  Arrive at 6:45 pm; Perform at 7:00 pm 
 

Concert times are staggered in order to give you time to find a seat where you can see your child best.  

Because we are splitting the times, we ask that 3rd grade parents not enter the auditorium until 2
nd

 Grade 

families have gone.  We will have more than enough time to get resituated.   

For the concert, students are to wear the “best clothes they own.”  This is to discourage them from 

wearing jeans, but help you avoid a need to purchase new clothes. Staff will be providing supervision in the 

cafeteria at 5:45 and 6:45 respectively.  Students should give parents their coats, gloves, and other belongings. 

Please take your child for one last bathroom trip before finding their teacher and sign for their class in the 

cafeteria (2B, 3C, etc). There are often high school sporting events with people from other towns and teachers 

cannot be responsible for students in the bathroom. Please feel free to find a seat in the auditorium after your 

child is with their teacher.  At the end of the concert please plan for Mrs. Mick and Mr. Schuster to dismiss the 

children from the stage in an orderly fashion.  We need you to let your child’s teacher and/or helper know that 

they are safely with you.  We want to avoid our young students roaming freely through a large crowd of 

strangers. 

Students will ride the bus from school over to the High School for practice on the morning of March 15
th

 

and should be gone from approximately 8:30-11:00. 

We will be singing songs which will include instruments and other special parts.  It is very important 

that your child be in attendance. 

 

Thank you! 

Mrs. Harris 

 

If you have questions, please call:  641-792-7741 or email harrisj@newton.k12.ia.us 

 

(Detach the portion below and give to other family members!!) 

 

 

 

Come see my Music Program: 
2nd and 3rd Grade Concert 

Thursday, March 15th 
2

nd
 Grade: 6:00 

3
rd

 Grade: 7:00 

Newton High School Auditorium 

800 East 4
th

 Street South 

Newton, IA 50208 

Come see my Music Program: 
2nd and 3rd Grade Concert 

Thursday, March 15th 
2

nd
 Grade: 6:00 

3
rd

 Grade: 7:00 

Newton High School Auditorium 

800 East 4
th

 Street South 

Newton, IA 50208 



 


